
 

October 3, 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are very excited to partner with Partnerships in Education and Resilience (PEAR) in 

order to promote the positive social-emotional development of our students.  There is 

increasing evidence that helping students feel good about themselves, their school and their 

relationships improves their learning.  

We will administer PEAR’s Holistic Student Assessment (HSA) to Winnacunnet students.  As 

part of this effort, your child will be asked to complete a brief survey about him or herself. 

HSA data will remain confidential and only designated school staff with permission to view 
your child’s private records will be able to access the results.  You will receive a copy of your 
child’s HSA Student Portrait.  
 
This information will help staff tailor teaching and support to your child’s unique strengths 
and needs.  You will receive a copy of your child’s HSA Student Portrait.  
 
If you have any questions about this effort or would like to see a copy of this survey, please 

contact William McGowan at wmcgowan@warriors.winnacunnet.org.  

Please take a moment to review and fill out this form.  Please return this form by October 7, 

2022.  

I give permission for my child to complete the Holistic Student Assessment   ________ 

 

I DO NOT give permission for my child to complete the Holistic Student Assessment      ________ 

 

Child’s Name _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature____________________________________________ Date_________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name___________________________ Relationship to Child___________________ 

Home ________________________   Cell__________________________  Work_____________________________ 
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